
 

       

 

 

 

Christmas Art Competition 

This year we would like to challenge all our budding artists to create either a Christmas Decoration 

or a Christmas Card to be displayed in the School Hall. 

It can be of any size and using any materials but must include a Christmas Wish to make home, the 

local Community, The Country or the World a better place. 

Please can we have entries back to school by Friday 2nd December ready to decorate the school hall. 

Good Luck. 

Photographs 

Due to strike action the School Photographs were rearranged to Tuesday 29th November in the 

afternoon. 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be in school next week (28th – 1st December). Children can buy books on Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday and the stalls will be available after school for families to come and buy 

books from 3.00pm – 3.30pm 

Christmas Fair 

This is taking place on Monday 5th December 2.30 – 3.30. If anyone is able to help please let Paula 

know. Also we are still collecting for prizes, hampers and the Tombola. 

Christmas Concert 

Tickets will be available for Monday 28th November £1.00 each– initially 2 tickets per family per 

performance as we are limited for numbers in the hall. It is the same performance on both days.  

Christmas Dinner 

A letter is going out for children from FS2 – Y6 to choose their dinner for Wednesday 14th December. 

If children still wish to bring their packed lunch that is fine too. Just to remind you for all those not 

eligible for Free School Meals the cost is £2.00. Children can come in their Christmas Jumpers to help 

raise money for Children’s Charities. Donations of £1.00 

 

Maeve Mackenzie 

November 2016 

Newsletter 
update 



 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Christmas Songs and activities – 2’S 

On Monday 12th December ALL the children in the 2-year-old provision will be taking part in a 

Christmas Extravaganza. If family could bring them between 9.00am and 9.30am they are welcome 

to stay and watch / join in Christmas singing (Nativity!!!) AND Christmas activities until you and your 

Child are in the Festive mood. You can take your child home at any point after 11.00.  

Christmas Concert – Nursery children 

These will take place for the Children in Nursery at 1.15 on Monday 12th for afternoon Nursery and 

9.30am on Tuesday 13th for morning Nursery. Tickets will be available from the office Monday 28th 

November. Please bring your child to Nursery at the usual time. 

Christmas Parties 

Wednesday 14th December for morning Nursery and 2’s – please collect between 11.00am and 

11.30am  

Thursday 15th December for Afternoon Nursery and 2’s  

They can come in their party outfits. 

Christmas Dinner in school 

Please could we politely request children in Nursery and the 2’s start a little later on Wednesday 13th 

to allow staff to help with Christmas Dinner’s in school. Could you bring them between 12.50pm and 

1.00pm? Thank you. 

 

Maeve Mackenzie    Rebecca Jemmeson 

 

 

November Nursery  

Newsletter - update 


